
Seniors and Parents,  

Congratulations! The school year is almost over, and you have almost reached a milestone in your 
life by graduating High School. I wanted to let you know about a recognition we have coming up for 
you. We believe our job as a church is to help you build a foundation to build the rest of your life 
on. After years of discipleship, the time has come for us to send you out to advance the Kingdom 
of God. On May 19, we'd like to celebrate what God has done in you and through you, 
and commission you for your new journey.  

 

Over the years, your church family has watched you grow, invested in your life and faith, and they 
are now excited about what your future holds. The morning service will be a special service for the 
senior class of 2024. We will recognize you and pray for you in all three services. Before them, at 
8:30, we will have a breakfast for your family in your honor.  

 

We need to know if you are planning to participate. If you are, please fill out the form. Each senior 
gets his/her breakfast for free. Every other person will need to pay $5.00.  Then, email Jon 
(jon@coosadabaptist.org) five of your favorite pictures of yourself growing up from birth to now. 
Additionally, please turn in a copy of your formal senior picture. Please submit this information by 
May 1. 

 

Additionally, each senior will be asked to be briefly interviewed for a video that will be shown on 
May 19. Jon will reach out to you about the recording dates. The video will ask simple questions 
like your testimony, the most impactful youth event, and your future plans. 

Dr. Jon LaMarque 

Student Pastor 
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(205)269-9072 

5687 Coosada Road,  

Coosada, AL 36020  

mailto:jon@coosadabaptist.org

